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On behalf of the people of the United States of America, I send best wishes
to the people of Angola as you celebrate your 42nd year of independence on
November 11.

This last year has brought tremendous change for the people of Angola,
including historic elections and a new administration. As Angola works to
strengthen its economy and work for security and democracy at home and in the
region, know that the United States is your partner and friend in these
efforts as we open a new chapter in our strategic partnership.

I am honored to wish all Angolans happiness on this important occasion.
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